
Dear families, 

 

Schools are an integral part of the community and are charged with the care and instruction of a 
community’s youngest members. Pursuant to Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order 202.4, all school 
districts in New York State have been directed by the Governor to establish plans for the care of children 
for essential health care workers, first responders and other critical professions and occupations. 

The Germantown AfterSchool Program (GAP) & Germantown Central School District (GCSD) are 
partnering to provide emergency childcare for essential workers. Please contact the school to receive 
information regarding the cost of the program as well as additional details. 

  

Respond with the following information: 

• name of parent/ guardian 
• best telephone number 
• name of employer where essentially employed 
• number of school age children (PK-12th grade) who need childcare 
• days & hours needed 

  

Contacts: 

• Leave a voicemail: 518-537-6281 x 2302 
• Email Superintendent: sbrown@germantowncsd.org 
• Mail to: Susan Brown, Superintendent of Schools 

123 Main St. 
Germantown, NY 12526 

mailto:sbrown@germantowncsd.org

